
 

TOWN OF MARCELLUS 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

June 5, 2014 
 

A Special Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Marcellus, County of Onondaga, 

State of New York was held on Thursday, June 5, 2014, in the Town Hall, 24 East Main 

Street, Marcellus, New York.  Those present were: 

 

Mary Jo Paul, Supervisor 

Kevin F. O’Hara, Councilor  

Karen Pollard, Councilor 

John Scanlon, Councilor 

 

Also present:  Tom Lathrop, Linda Wilcox, the two candidates applying for the vacancy 

on the Board, Mark Taylor and Laurie Stevens.  Also present, Sandy Taylor, Town Clerk. 

 

The interviews started at 4:05 with Mark Taylor followed by Laurie Stevens. 

 

Supervisor Paul allowed each candidate to tell about him/herself and ask the Board 

questions they may have.  The Supervisor and Board members then asked a few 

questions to each of the candidates. 

 

Councilor Pollard made a motion to go into Executive Session seconded by Councilor 

Scanlon to discuss the candidates.  Supervisor Paul stated that Jim Gascon, Town 

Attorney, advises against going into Executive Session.  Councilor Scanlon agrees with 

the Town Attorney. Councilor Pollard withdrew her motion about going into Executive 

Session. 

 

A motion was made by Councilor Scanlon, seconded by Councilor O’Hara to adjourn the 

meeting at 4:45pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Sandy Taylor 

Town Clerk 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                    

 
 

 


